
Question on Notice 

No. 1308 

Asked on 9 November 2022 

MR R MOLHOEK ASKED MINISTER FOR EDUCATION, MINISTER FOR INDUSTRIAL 
RELATIONS AND MINISTER FOR RACING (HON G GRACE) 

QUESTION:  

With reference to answer to Question on Notice No. 757 of 2022—  

Will the Minister advise the projected completion date of the increase to performing arts 
facilities at Keebra Park State High School? 

ANSWER: 

Planning is underway to provide a $12.5 million (including GST) performing arts facility for 
Keebra Park State High School. Once a construction contract is awarded, the forecast 
completion date for the project will be confirmed.  


